
Dilley ISD Request for Bids – 

Windscreen Project 
 

Dilley ISD is requesting bids for Vinyl Coated Polyester outdoor screens for our 

District Campus Buildings.  

Please direct any questions regarding specifications to Jose Aranda – Facilities 

Director at jose.aranda@dilleyisd.net  

Bids will need to be in a sealed envelope marked "Windscreen" and are to be 

submitted to the Dilley ISD Administration office, 245 W. FM 117, Dilley, Texas 

78017 by 3pm on March 18, 2024. 


